
Weekly Update Oct. 30 – Nov. 3, 2023  

Lost and Found 

Due to the large volume of unclaimed items that we have put in our Lost & Found, it has 

been decided that the last Friday of each month will be “donation day”.  Any items that 

have not been returned will be donated to charity.  Please ensure that all items are 

labelled with student first and last name, as we always go through and check for 

names prior to donating.  We also have each class walk by the displayed lost and found 

to allow students the chance to claim their own items.  Parents are welcome to come in 

to check the lost and found as well, simply buzz at the front door.  Our next donation day 

will be Friday, November 24th. 

Mad Science  

Some parents have asked, and yes, there will be Mad Science on Halloween Day.   

 

Daylight Savings Time 

Daylight Savings Time is Sunday, November 5, 2023.  Clocks go back one hour. 

 

Swim Meet  

On Tuesday, October 24th, the Earl Kitchener Swim Team competed in the annual swim 

meet.  The student were wonderful representatives of EK, and everyone tried their best.  

Below is a summary of the top results: 

1st Place – 17 students 

2nd  Place – 9 students 

3rd Place – 10 students 

WOW!!!!! 

Class Pictures and Picture Re-Take Day  

Class photos and individual re-takes will be taken on Thursday, November 16, 2023. 
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Parking 

Please be respectful of our neighbours when dropping off or picking up students.  Do not 

block driveways, park on the sidewalk, park in the bus zone, or park where it is not 

permitted.  It may seem like a short stop, however, the safety of all students and staff 

has to be the top priority.  Should you choose to drive, you may need to park a bit 

further away and walk. Parking enforcement is regularly in the area, and will ticket 

accordingly. 

 

Playground Supervision Hours 

Playground supervision begins at 8:35am.  Students are not to be on the playground 

prior to that time.  Playground supervision ends at 3:25pm. 

 


